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SOLIDARITY MESSAGE OF USB  

WITH THE NATIONAL STRIKE OF NEHAWU (South Africa) 

ON SEPTEMBER 10 

 
 

USB expresses its support and solidarity with NEHAWU, South 

African Healthcare and Public Sector Employees, for the strike on 

September 10,2020 against the antilabor policy of the government. 

 

NEHAWU called for many actions and mobilizations from 1 to 3 

September and a National Strike on 10 September for improved 

working conditions, against the dismantling of collective 

bargaining, against the state’s attack on the right to strike, for 

adequate workplace safety and protection of frontline workers 

against COVID-19 infections and for provision of personal 

protective clothing. 

 

USB supports the fair demands of NEHAWU and expresses the 

solidarity  with the mobilizations and the National Strike on 

September 10 

 

 

AMANDLA! 

 

Long Live Solidarity! 

 

USB 

 

 

 

 

 


